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Wednesday, June 6, 2012

Sexy Fitness Instructional Workshop
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The craze that's sweeping Toronto is coming to NYC on June 24th. We are looking for firece, sexy women who want to strutt thier stuff.

http://divagirl-inc.com/fitness/2011/09/16/instructional-sexy-fitness-workshop-new-york-nyc/

Hope to see you there! Until then .. stay fabulous divas!
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